WESTMILL PARISH COUNCIL

4 School Court
Westmill
Buntingford
Herts SG9 9LL

14th September 2017

East Herts Council Planning Department Wallfields Hertford

Dear Sirs/Madam,

Westmill Conservation Area 2017

We refer to the Westmill village conservation report and proposals produced by John Bosworth in 2016-2017.

Our Parish Council have reviewed and considered these proposals and are in agreement with the review as outlined in the draft document.

The consultation period expires on the 18th September, so we assume after EHC have taken any other comments submitted by parishioners into consideration, a final paper will be produced.

The Parish Council have not been copied on any written comments made by parishioners, therefore if there are any of concern that are been considered by EHC, we would appreciate been made aware of these.

We assume a final conservation paper will then be produced for Westmill and ratified by EHC management, after which we would appreciate receiving three copies to be held in our WPC files for future reference.

Yours sincerely

Bernadette King Clerk and RFO Westmill Parish Council John,

Thank you for coming to Westmill last night to share your draft conservation report for the village.

I believe most people attending found it interesting, but it would appear we have stirred up a 'hornets nest' in proposing to take out of the present conservation area the four properties in Wilstone. It seems likely that the Parish Council will have further discussions with these residents over their concerns for your proposal, as they appear to feel very strongly about being taken out of the conservation area.

I will discuss this proposed change with my fellow councillors and then respond formally to you on this proposal.

Could I also please raise the point that the revised conservation border appears on the map to cut through the middle of my rear garden at The Berries, Westmill, (next door to Watford House), as opposed to running along my property border which is up to the track that belongs to Watford House. This track is shown on the map as to the north and West of my land.

I would be obliged if you can take a look at this?

I also noticed that the village pump is referred to as having 6 posts which should read 5 posts.

Thank you for your considering these matters.

Regards.

Michael

Westmill Conservation Area Appraisal and Management Plan Comment Form

Your comments are sought on the Westmill Conservation Area Appraisal and Management Plan. These should be made in writing and either sent or emailed to the address below by 12 September 2017. Alternatively you can leave this form tonight. Any comments submitted will be publically available but will exclude personal details. If you wish to discuss the document further please contact the Council's Conservation Team on the number below.

Conservation Area: Westmill	
Name: ptvi) MILLS	
Address:	
Telephone No:	
Email:	

Comments: Somewhat Sundaised Thade was no mention of Church House IN Your Document-S: GINDIVIDALLY LISTED BUILDING - DISREGARDING SHOOTERS IT WASN'T THERE 40 YEARS LOO-CHURCH HOUSE IS THE NEEDERST ZUILDING TO THE CHURCH WITH IT! SAKON ARCH-SO IT'S FAIR TO ASSUME THALE WOULD HAVE BEEN & DUMELLING ON THE SITE COING BECK CENTURIES? THE PROPERTY LIKE A LOT OF SIMILAR HOUSES HAS DEEN TOTALLY ARCHITECTUALLY BASTERDIZED OVER TIME. BUT I'VE BEEN TOLD SOME OF THE STRUCTURE GODS BACK FIVE HUNDRED YEARS AT LEAST. POSSIBLY MORE, AS IT IS MADE UP OF CENTAINLY FOUR, POSSIBLE FIVE INDIVIDUAL DWELLINGS MANDED INTO ONE. AT THE BACK SOUTH WING, WHICH USED TO BE THREE THATCHED COTTACHS, THERE IS A VELY OLD WOODEN MULLIONED WINDOW THAT WOULD HAVE BEEN UNGLAZED ALSO WHEN IN 1967 IN WACKET ONTO MAIN DRAINAGE, A FIRST CENTURY ROMEN LEGONNAMES BUCKES, AS AUTHENTICATED BY THE BALFICH MUSSUM, WAS DUGUE! OUT CONTACT DETAILS.

Website: www.eastherts.gov.uk

Email: john.bosworth@eastherts.gov.uk

Phone: 01279 655261

Ask for Conservation Officer

East Herts District Council Wallfields, Pegs Lane Hertford, SG13 8EQ